
Report of Executive Director for September, 2021

 Electronic updates to membership

 Job posting updates on MRPA web site

 Processing membership payments

 Tyler golf

 Working on MMA/NRPA advocacy

 Working on Gmail account for MRPA board to share docs

 Fall workshop schedule

 September board retreat

 Golf sponsor and participant registrations

 Annual conference committee meeting

 Fall workshop zoom with committee

 Fall workshop from in person to virtual

 Meetings MRPA/NRPA presentation

 MRPA board zoom – Mission statement work

 Attended golf tournament

 Hosted MRPA zooms

 Ticket program revenue

 CPSI arrangements with NRPA – registrations etc

Submitted to MRPA Board
Deb Smith, Executive Director


